City of Oregon Planning Commission Meeting

The Planning Commission, plus Economic Development Committee of the City of
Oregon met Tuesday April 5, 2016 5:30 P.M. at the Oregon Coliseum basement
124 N 4'" Street.

Members Present:

Chairman Mark Herman, Commissioner Kurt Wilson, Jeff Hallock, Roger Cain, Craig
Carpenter, and Rick Ryland.

Absent: Joe Ebens and Karly Spell

Economic Development Members Present: Chairman Don Griffin, Beth Henderson,
Tom Mahoney, Erin Folk, Tom Golden, Aaron Sitze, and Merlin Hageman.

Absent: Commissioner Terry Schuster, John Von Tish, and Andy Dettman.

Also Present: Mayor Ken Williams, Street Superintendent Mike Bowers, and City Clerk
Charlene Ruthe.

Chairman Mark Herman started the meeting.

No Public Comment.

Kon Savoy, of Teska and Assoc., presented the changes to the 2003 Comprehensive Plan.
Tonight’s meeting is to go over these changes and to see if anything needs to be added or
changed, before presenting to the Community at the Town Meeting on April 19", 2016.
No chapters have been added, using 2010 Census information, and several projects from
the 2003 Plan have been completed. Washington Street Scape, Street lighting downtown,
widen Route 64, Rt 2 Project, Bike Trials in place, added Settler’s Ridge Subdivision.
Jeff Hallock moved to adjourn the meeting, Seconded by Rick Ryland.

Motion carried. No Nays.

Adjourn: 7:25 PM

Charlene Ruthe, Secretary




